
From: Pat Marriott   
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 5:26 PM 
To: City Council <council@losaltosca.gov> 
Subject: 11-10-20 Item 14 Community Center Art 
  

Council Members, 

I’m pleased to see the proposal for community center art. Created by two very talented and 
respected local artists, with a focus on the natural environment of Los Altos, the work would 
complement the architecture of the new community center.  

I hope you will approve this thoughtful proposal.  

Thanks, 

            Pat Marriott 
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